
From: FS-Coconino Webmail
To: Dechter, Mike - FS, AZ
Subject: FW: [External Email]Meeting 2/19/25
Date: Thursday, March 6, 2025 10:00:52 AM

Brenda Emry
Customer Service Representative
Forest Service
Coconino National Forest
p: 928-527-3602
brenda.emry@usda.gov
1824 S.Thompson St.
Flagstaff, AZ 86001

-----Original Message-----
From: Irene Hersh 
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 1:29 PM
To: FS-Coconino Webmail <SM.FS.Cof_Webmail@usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]Meeting 2/19/25

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; Use caution before
clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

I am sorry that I am not able to make the meeting 7 PM Wednesday on February 19 but I do wish to voice my
opinion. My name is Irene Hersh and I live at .  I think it would be a terrible
mistake to add any above ground electrical lines anywhere near the VOC area. The devastating. fires in California
have demonstrated how dangerous these powerlines can be when they’re affected by Highwinds and other natural
elements. There is no reason to add powerlines above ground. We In The Village would rather have less power than
have the threat of the danger these lines would enable. You have the money you have the technology you have the
resources to put these lines underground where they belong    overtime you save money because there is so much
less maintenance. I vote no no no to above ground powerlines.
Sent from my iPhone




